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Dear Sir/Madam 

DIGI RESPONSE TO PUBLIC CONSULTATION OF WIRELESS LOCAL AREA NETWORK (WLAN) IN THE 6 GHZ 
FREQUENCY BAND 

Digi Telecommunications Sdn. Bhd. (Digi) wishes to thank the Malaysian Communications and Multimedia 

Commission (MCMC) for allowing the opportunity to comment on the “Wireless Local Network (WLAN) 

in the 6GHz Frequency Band” public consultation paper issued on 12 August 2021 by MCMC.  

Digi appreciates the effort of MCMC in investigating the usage of spectrum in Malaysia, to meet the 

diverse Malaysian services and applications requirements. Digi would like to take this opportunity to thank 

MCMC again for the opportunity to comment on the Public Consultation Paper. Please contact the 

undersigned or Muhammad Rezza bin Alui (012-376 7427) if you have any questions regarding this 

response. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

__________________________________ 
Aryati A. Rahim 

Head of Regulatory 
Digi Telecommunications Sdn Bhd 
 
Attached: Submission of Response for Public consultation for Wireless Local Network (WLAN) in the 6GHz 
Frequency Band 


